
Dear Ms. Summers,
 
I'm contacting you on behalf of the Change.org petition from Truth About Nursing in regards to an episode of our
Disney XD series “Lab Rats.”
 
It was in no way the intention of the episode to disparage the nursing profession, and in order to avoid further
misunderstandings, we have removed the reference for all future airings. We have also shared your concerns with our
programming team in order to raise awareness about portrayals of the nursing profession.
 
We are very sorry that you and your members were offended by the episode. We hope you will accept our apologies as
it is never our intention to offend anyone.
 
We appreciate you sharing your concerns, as viewer feedback is very important to us, and request the removal of the
petition.
 
Sincerely,
 
Disney Channel Programming Team
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